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 “The Receivership for California’s Inmate Medical Care is fully 
committed to working towards California’s compliance with the U.S. 
Constitution in the most cost-effective manner possible. We have 
already achieved cost reductions this year and stand ready to take on 
the challenge of further cost reductions while seeking to improve the 
delivery of care.” 

- Luis Patino, CPHCS Director of Legislation, Communications, and Outreach
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